
Scott Smullen - NOAA Federal


From: Scott Smullen - NOAA Federal


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 6:51 PM


To: Freedman, Andrew


Subject: Re: Question you may know answer to...


He will be there and give remarks as planned.


Sent from my iPhone


On Sep 9, 2019, at 6:00 PM, Freedman, Andrew <Andrew.Freedman@washpost.com> wrote:


Do you know if Neil is still going to Alabama for the AM? This is for our schedule planning purposes


ONLY, as we’re lining up someone to be there.


Thanks,


-A


Andrew Freedman


Deputy Weather Editor


The Washington Post


Desk: 202-334-6812 |  Cell & Signal: 617-257-1745


Follow me on Twitter: @afreedma


https://www.washingtonpost.com/news/capital-weather-gang
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